
9th October 2022 

Rushall PC Statement to Cabinet: Agenda Item 8: Parish Stewards – Increased 

Funding 

Rushall PC wish to register their full support to Wiltshire Councils proposal to increase the 

budget for the Parish Steward Scheme to increase the capacity and capability of the service. 

Rushall PC have always had excellent service and communication with the Parish Stewards 

since the scheme was introduced. The Parish Steward Scheme facilitates the satisfaction of 

regular maintenance tasks around the parish without unnecessary paperwork and long lead 

times. The Rushall Parish Steward has been a significant contributor to Rushall receiving 

again the Best Kept Small Village in Wiltshire for 2022 award. 

Colin Gale 

Chairman Rushall PC  


